
KCSSC 
Minutes of the meeting of 

2014 June 10 
 

1. Welcome intros and approval of agenda 
  
2.  As there were no minutes available, the meeting continued. 
 
3. A summary of Student activities was presented.  The June Fun Fair was considered a 
success, as it was well received by the students.  There was a staff appreciation for all staff 
members, recognizing the work they do in support of the students and school.  School elections 
results were announced.  The Council welcomed our new student representatives. 
 
4. Teacher report:-David Bockneck reported that the staff was very pleased with the staff 
appreciation function, and the it certainly makes the staff feel welcome!  As well, Bockneck 
reported on the retirement of several staff.   
 
5. Report on PRO Grant - Torelli reported that there were 68 people who attended the 
presentation by Michael Reist.  There were 30 responses to the evaluation.  Of the atendees, 10 
indicated they had heard of the seminar through the e-bulletin, 1 found iton the web site, 1 at the 
staff meeting, and 6 through friends at KCSS.  Of the 30 respondents, 21 rated the presentation 
as excellent, 5 as very good.  The Council agreed that the evening was a great success, and that 
the information provided by Mr. Reist was both valuable and timely.   
 
6.  Co-chair report - Cooper suggested that Council discuss timing of next year’s meetings 
and whether we would try to include a presentation in all or some of the meetings.  After 
suggesting several topics of interest to Council members,  the members chose several to include 
next year.  It was decided by Council to hold meetings on Thursdays, trying to hold them as 
close to the 2nd Thursday as possible.  The following dates were scheduled: 
 
  September 11 
 October 9 
 November 20 
 January 8 
 February 12 
 April 16 
 May 14 
 June 11 
 
At the October meeting, Guidance will be invited to discuss services available to students and 
their families.  At the November meeting, we will try to arrange a presentation on SHSM 
programming at King.  Other topics to come include Special Ed, HPE and Athletics, specific 
department presentations,  and a presentation by the Regional Police.  Dates to be announced.   
7. Administration Report - Dungey reported on several staffing updates, with the retirement 
of several staff, and the transfer of several others.  We will be losing Ms Bleckert, and Ms Di 
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Marco, as well as Ms Kofalvi, and will be welcoming a new Vice-principal and Admin 
Coordinator in the summer.   
 
The west field is experiencing some drainage issues, and there are some partially exposed 
sprinkler heads.  Dungey is working with the Township and designer to resolve the issues.   
 
Dungey reported that there were 210 attendees at the Prom, and that it was an “paramount” 
event, with no “incidents” occurring.  Congratulations to the organizers and to attendees! 
 
Graduation this year will take place on Tuesday, June 24.  Director of Education, Ken Thurston, 
will speak.  The Valedictorian this year is Julia Penella.   
 
8. Meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p..m. 
  


